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MEDIA ADVISORY 

POSTPONEMENT OF MINISTER OF FINANCE’S MEDIA BRIEFING ON A WAY 

FORWARD FOR THE ECONOMY 

 
Please note that the Minister of Finance, Malusi Gigaba’s scheduled media briefing to talk 

about the way forward for the South African economy has been postponed to later in the 

week.  

This is due to the Minister now having to attend a meeting with the ANC leadership on 

Monday. He will then meet with the Economic Cluster on Tuesday with the objective of 

developing a comprehensive response programme to the economic challenges.  

 
Details of the new media briefing date will be communicated in due course. 
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